
25/11/2016 

MRS Catherine Craven 
48 Ocean View RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We are near neighbours of the Mounties Harbord Diggers Club development and are making a 
submission to STRONGLY OBJECT to any extension of the construction hours currently 
allowed.

This is a residential neighbourhood and since the beginning of demolition we have had to 
suffer appalling noise from drill hammers, machinery, 100's of trucks, constant crane alarms, 
incessant dust and greatly restricted parking, often well outside the currently allowed hours. It 
is a huge relief when construction ends for the day and the neighbourhood returns to some of 
its former peace.

The Council Officers and Principal Certifying Agent (paid for by the developer) seem to be 
completely unable and indeed unwilling to control the behaviour of the construction company 
and enforce the DA consent despite numerous complaints from local residents. 

It would be ABSOLUTELY UNACCEPTABLE to us and our neighbours to grant an extension 
to the construction hours beyond what was originally consented and with summer about to 
begin, when Freshwater is at its busiest, it would be completely ridiculous. As ratepayers in a 
non industrial area we are entitled to some peace and quiet outside business hours. 

Sent: 25/11/2016 4:43:04 PM
Subject: Online Submission


